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Tackett, Julian <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Bryson Warner <BWarner@huff.com> Tue, Jan 17, 2023 at 8:56 AM
To: "jtackett@khsaa.org" <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Hello Julian,

| hope things are going well! | wanted to contact you due to the scheduling of the district alignments. When we last
spoke, you had stated Boone County High School is one of six schools in the state of Kentucky that the KHSAA was
working to rectify the problem of the program. We are in a very challenging situation with our program and you seem to
know the reasons behind that based on our last conversation. | am asking the question as the head football coach
because with this district we have been aligned with, | will have even more challenges being faced moving forward if this
is the way it remains. Why could we not be placed in the East Jessamine, West Jessamine, Madison Southern,
Montgomery County district that would be a lot better economically equal and competitive playing opportunities for our
program and players? This district in Northern Kentucky does not improve our chances of success in anyway. It actually
makes it worse and | am trying to do whatever | can do to make a very challenging situation better! It seems having equal
numbers in districts would help. Most importantly, we simply need to put our program and players in a much better place
to compete. Please consider this request. | highly respect the work you have completed as the leader of our KHSAA.
Thank you for your time!

Sincerely,

Bryson
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